
This project is asking you to share your ideas about the rights based

standards for children undergoing clinical procedures (have a look at our

webpage to learn about what these are).

https://edgehill.ac.uk/health/research/rights-based-standards-for-children-

undergoing-clinical-procedures

We want to find out if anything needs changing to make them better.

The people doing the project are an international team of doctors, nurses

youth workers, children and parents. 

We are asking you to take part as we think that you can tell us your ideas

about the rights based standards. Your mum/dad/carer have said it is okay

for you to take part.

You will be asked to answer a few questions in a survey about the

different parts of the standards on a computer, phone or laptop. The

survey will take about 10-15 minutes to fill out, depending on how much you

want to tell us. You will not have to answer any questions you do not want

to, and you can end the survey at any time. We will not be asking for any

information which will identify who you are. Please do not add any

identifiable information to the survey.

If you click ‘done' at the end of the survey then this means you are happy

for us to use your answers as part of the project. As it is anonymous,

once you have clicked done then you cannot take your answers back.

What is this project doing?

Who is doing the project?

Why have I been asked to take part? 

 

What will happen to me if I say yes I want to take part? 
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No, you do not have to take part! It is up to you whether or not to take
part. No-one will mind if you do not want to take part.

Your mum/dad/carer will know that you are taking part. We will be able to
see your answers, but we won’t know that they belong to you.

A good thing we think is that you will enjoy taking part. We do not think
there are bad things, it will take you some time to fill in the survey. If you
want to stop taking part then just stop, no-one will mind.

If you have any questions about the project ask your mum/dad/carer to
contact Lucy on brayl@edgehill.ac.uk who is leading the project.

Do I have to take part?

Will anyone else know I am taking part? 

What are the good and bad things about taking part?

What if I have some questions?

Thank you for reading this sheet 

mailto:brayl@edgehill.ac.uk

